
 

  

June 21, 2024 

 

Dear Editor / Head of Department, 

 

Release of SEA Results 

The Ministry of Education wishes to inform all stakeholders that results for the Secondary 

Entrance Assessment (SEA) 2024 examination will be released via the Ministry’s SEA Portal on 

Friday 28th June, 2024 at 12:00 am.  

The results can be downloaded from the Ministry’s SEA Portal at https://searesults.moe.gov.tt/.  

Accessing the SEA Online Portal requires the student’s date of birth, student number, and 

admissions number, which are provided on the SEA Admission Slip. Parents who are unable to 

access the results online are asked to contact their school’s principal during school hours. 

Parents/guardians of candidates from public school who misplaced their examination slips should 

contact the principal of the school the student attends to request a copy of the SEA admission slip, 

while Private Candidates are required to email to the Ministry’s Examinations Department, 

requesting a replacement of the student’s SEA admission slip at the following address: 

exam.section@moe.gov.tt or call 622-2181 Ext. 1100 - 1114. Further clarification regarding the 

process is available in the Student’s Booklet, available at 

\https://storage.moe.gov.tt/corporate/2024/06/SEA-Booklet-2024.pdf  

A total of eighteen thousand one hundred and seventy-seven (18,177) students wrote the 

examination in 2024, consisting of nine thousand, one hundred and twenty-seven (9,127) boys and 

nine thousand and fifty (9,050) girls. The Ministry wishes to congratulate all students who wrote 

the SEA 2024; we look forward to supporting your successful transition into Secondary School.  
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